2025 City of Evans Major Roads Project

When: April 7th - May 2nd (weather dependent) Where: 17th Ave: 32nd ST to 37th ST
Martin Marietta and it's contractors will be in your neighborhood to perform concrete and asphalt rehabilitation work as part of the 2025 Major Roads Project. Work will be taking place Monday through Friday 7AM - 7PM and occasionally Saturday when necessary.

Please be mindful of the “No Parking” signs that will be set adjacent to the work needing to be performed. Vehicles that are not moved will be towed by the City of Evans.

Driveway Approach Reconstruction Notice
As part of the ongoing construction, the driveway approach to your property may be reconstructed. During this process, access to your driveway may be temporarily restricted. If a concrete approach is being installed, property owners should expect to stay off the new driveway approach for approximately 6 days to allow proper curing.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding access to your property specific to the driveway approaches, please contact Lee with CMH Concrete at 303-862-2280. We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this process. 

City projects information can be found on www.evanscolorado.gov/projects

For General Inquiries, please reach out to the Martin Marietta Project Manager: Abby Glaser at  970-534-3456


Thank you, we appreciate the opportunity to serve your community.
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